
Oroville Civil Service 

Saturday, September 28, 2019 

Oral Boards – City Council Chambers, Oroville WA 

Present:  Richard Werner and Mike Sibley. Joe King was absent. 

Others Present:  Chief Examiner Lemons 

Oral Board interviews began at 10:30 a.m. 

Werner outlined what was expected and had the committee look over the packets that Chief Examiner 

Lemons had put together for them. Each packet contained the candidates Personal History Statement, 

test scores from Public Safety Testing and any letters of commendation submitted by applicant. 

Upon completion of the Oral Boards of one Entry Level and one Lateral applicant, the Commission 

certified the test results. Chief Examiner Lemons was asked to send out letters to applicants with their 

cumulative scores and ranking on the eligibility list and also to provide Chief Hill with results and 

eligibility list on Tuesday October 1, 2019. 

As there being no further business to discuss, motion by Mike Sibley to adjourn the meeting at 2:00. 
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